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March 7, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about corruption. Project Veritas under the indicted

Mr Prince is reported to be acting as a private domestic spy agency to in-

filtrate such organizations as the campaign of Representative Spanberger.

Both have close ties to you. For years you promoted Project Veritas and

together made a hack attack video against Ms Clinton in 2015. Mr Prince

is related to the Education Secretary and worked with Messrs Bannon and

Kushner in 2017 trying to privatize the Afghan war. This appears much

more serious than the actions of CREEP that brought down President

Nixon and similar to your corrupt moves to pressure Ukrainian officials

into attacking Mr Biden. This pattern of corruption undermines faith in

our government and moves the country another step toward autocracy.

Please assure me that General Barr will prosecute Mr Prince and Project

Veritas.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our democracy.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


